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Safe Voting Forsyth: COVID-19 Response

What to Expect…

The Forsyth County Board of Elections is committed to helping serve all eligible voters during these difficult times and ensure 
that they will be able to cast their ballot in the November 2, 2021 Municipal Election.

We’re preparing to help voters navigate the voting process during these uncertain times by increasing safety measures and 
operational changes that will support and encourage voter's confidence. 
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